MAY 19 1097

Mr. Ward McMasters
President

Earth Engineering, Inc.
1717 Swede Street
Blue Beli. PA 19422

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-31593/97-001

Dear Mr. McMasters:

This letter refers to your May 13, 1997 correspondence, in response to our April 15,
1997 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed
program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
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7 Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
~ Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 3
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

v

Docket No. 030-31593
License No. 37-28492-01

|
cc:

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania s
State of New Jersey {
RETURN ORIZINALTO
REGICN |
OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 07
~50006 [

970
GMSQBOISO ?70

O
3 . AT

91
ADOCK 03031
PDR




W. McMasters -2-
Earth Engineering, Inc.

Distribution:
PUBLIC

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Region | Docket Room (w/concurrences)

DOCUMENT NAME: R:\WPS\MLDL\L3728492.01

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box: "C" = Copy w/o attach/enc! "E" = Copv w/ attach/encl "N" = No copy

OFFICE |DNMS/RI N JDNMS/RI |

NAME JJousU%' JJohansen
DATE |C5/14/9

0B11/87 05/ /97 05/ /97 I

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY



